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From: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal


Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 1:45 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Cc: Brittany Cunningham - NOAA Affiliate; Kristin Begun


Subject: Re: Clear Creek effects analysis


Just discussing this Garwin, Rosalie's comments are addressed. Kristin is sending me her edits very shortly


and I will finalize.


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814


916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov


On Fri, May 10, 2019 at 1:39 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


I’m checking the status of incorporating Rosalie’s and other comments,


and especially the effects table. I’m in a meeting through 5:30 p.m.


and need to concentrate, so need to limit my back and forth. I’m


hoping we’re close to having comments addressed in track changes that


I can send back to Rosalie soon for her final review and clearance.


Sent from my iPad
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